
 
gorki@spbu.ru  |  spbu.ru/gorki 

 
 

Date: 12.10.2024 
 
For kind attention of: Olga Ignatyeva 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Ignatyeva! 
 

 On behalf of all the employees of the G.O.R.K.I. Center of St. Petersburg University and 
myself, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you for your active involvement within the 
framework of the round table «Finland — Russia: From Partnership to Antagonism». Your 
dedication and feedback allowed us to accomplish our main goal – to formulate and present actual 
recommendations related to Finnish-Russian relations to the Russian Ministry of Foreign Affairs.  
 
 It was a pleasure to work with you! We look forward to seeing you at future events. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
Timofey Kuznetsov 
Round table organizer 
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